
 

Eid al-Fitr - which means 'blessed feast (or 
festival)’ is a festival celebrated by Muslims all 
around the world. It is celebrated at the end of 
Ramadan - the month of fasting. Eid starts on 
the first day of the 10th month of the Islamic 
calendar.


Eid is celebrated with special food, exchanging 
of cards, gifts and visiting their friends and family.


Eid Mubarak to all our families who are celebrating at this time of year!
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D I A R Y  D A T E S :

Eid Mubarak 

Reception have been planting beans and 
sunflowers as part of their “growing” theme. 
We have heard the story of Jack and The 
Beanstalk and The Tiny Seed. 


We have looked at seeds on the light box and 
watched a time-lapse video of the lifecycle of 
different plants.

Planting With Reception 

It has been brought to our attention that some 
parents are not using the correct road safety 
measures when crossing the roads. 


As your child’s role model it is important to 
demonstrate road safety awareness when 
crossing any road. 


Remember to Stop, Look & Listen!

Road Safety 



This week Year 2 have been introduced to a new story and a new character!


The children worked cooperatively in groups to create a collage of a feather for a HUGE firebird! We 
thought carefully about the kind of colours that would be appropriate to create a firebird and also 
remembered what we have been learning about creating texture and shape in our artwork. 


Here are some examples of our stories that 
we’ve been writing. 

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

We are busy planning a day of exciting events for The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We will be celebrating 
in school on Friday 27th of May. For this day we would like all children to come to school wearing the 
colours red, white and blue. Please don’t feel the need to purchase new clothes for the day, have a 
look in your cupboards! We are really looking forward to see you all dressed up. 

The Fire Bird 

The Big Read will be held on Friday 13th May at 2:45 - 3:15pm. 


We are very excited to welcome parents/carers into school for a Big Read! To limit the numbers indoors, 
we will be setting up a space inside your child’s classroom as well as outside in the playground. If you 
have more than one child in school then two adults may come, or one adult can come and spend 15 
minutes with each child. 


This event will only be for our Infants’ children, as Nursery will be including their own reading element 
at their next Stay & Play. 


We promote a love of reading within school and it is so valuable to model this at home too.

The Big Read

Phone:  0208 505 0386 

Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com


E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Nursery are having a Stay and Play on Wednesday 25th May. Younger children are welcome to join but 
must be kept with you at all times. Come and spend some time with your child and please remember 
not to use mobile phones in the nursery.


Morning sessions: 8.45 - 10am. 	 Afternoon session: 12.45 - 2pm. 

Nursery Stay & Play 

The Queens Jubilee
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